The original documents are located in Box C50, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 10/14/1976" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

October 14, 1976

Dear Billy:

Thank you for your letter of September 29. I am sorry you could not join us on the Natchez - it was a wonderful day!

I also want you to know how grateful I am for all you are doing in support of the entire Republican ticket. We need to make this a banner year, from the courthouse to the White House, and I certainly appreciate your efforts toward this end.

With warmest personal regards,

Mr. William D. Mounger Post Office Box 1200

Jackson, Mississippi 39205

I legty appleiste your frankship and support.

DNE (601) 354-24

itude sence ies.

e the that howole pe-

pi everal was

issippi; mmittee plictri-

r, your en-

Thad

unelection. rts,

00